
BRITISH 
COLUMBIA 

July 6, 2016 

Her Worship Lisa Helps 
Mayor, City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria BC V8W 1P6 

Dear Mayor Helps: 

Thank you for your letter detailing your Council's commitment to the Barrier-Free BC program. 
1 have shared your comments with the Honourable Michelle Stilwell. She and her staff will 
provide you with a response at their earliest opportunity. 

Thank you, again, for taking the time to keep me informed on what is important to you and your 
Council. 

Sincerely, 

CZzrc^Y 
Christy Clark 
Premier 

pc: Honourable Michelle Stilwell 

Office of the 
Premier 

Mailing Address: 
PO Box 9041 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria BC V8W 9E1 

Location: 
Parliament Buildings 
Victoria 

website 
www.gov.bc.ca 


